
 
 

   

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 010 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/22  

  

 

07 February 2022 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Local Notice to Mariners No 204 of 2021 - re - Submerged boat at 

Il-Magħluq – Danger to Navigation 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 36 – Marsaxlokk and Approaches 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the submerged 

vessel mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No. 204 of 2022 has been lifted from the 

sea bottom and has been transferred on land.  The wreck is no longer a danger to 

navigation. 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 204 of 2021 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


